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Note from the Editors 
 

 

This issue of the Nordic Wittgenstein Review is the first one produced 
by the new editorial team, appointed by the editorial board in 
September 2019:  Gisela Bengtsson (Uppsala), who will continue as 
editor, is joined by Oskari Kuusela (Norwich), and Cato Wittusen 
(Stavanger). Jasmin Trächtler (Bergen) steps in as a new book review 
editor, while Alois Pichler (Bergen) continues as the editor of the 
“From the Archives” section, and Simo Säätelä (Bergen) remains 
editor-in-chief. 

This is also NWR’s first double issue: due to the publication of a 
Special Issue on “Post-Truth” earlier this year we did not publish an 
ordinary June issue. The present issue is probably also the last one 
published according to our old publication model (two issues per 
annual volume, published in June and December). This publication 
model was originally intended for publishing a print journal and has 
proved somewhat cumbersome and not very well suited to Open 
Access electronic publishing. We are now instead moving over to a 
continuous submission/publication model, where submissions that 
have been accepted after the review process are pre-published for 
open review, lasting for approximately six weeks. After this, the 
author will have the possibility to make corrections and amendments 
resulting from the open review. The final version of the paper is then 
published on the website. At the end of the year, all submissions 
published during the year are collected into an annual volume that 
will also be available in printed form (print on demand). We aim at 
publishing approximately the same number of articles per year as in 
earlier volumes.  

Another piece of news is that our long-awaited and long-
promised print on demand solution is finally taking concrete shape. 
We have, after a time-consuming process, found a provider of a 
solution that promises to satisfy our criteria for quality, ease of use, 
and reasonable price. We hope (but dare not yet promise) that print 
copies of previous issues, starting with issue 3(1), will be available 
for order from January 2020.  
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More good news: We just got the message that NWR has been 
awarded a grant to support the publication of the journal for two 
years forward from NOP-HS, the Nordic Board for Periodicals in 
the Humanities and Social Sciences. This grant can hopefully be 
used, among other things, for carrying through the print on demand 
solution as well as for an update of the journal’s website.  

We must, however, end this editorial on a sad note. Sören 
Stenlund, former Professor in Theoretical Philosophy at the 
University of Uppsala, passed away earlier this autumn. Sören was 
one of the most prominent figures of the Wittgenstein research 
community in the Nordic countries, and the initiator of the Nordic 
Wittgenstein Society. Thus, he is also ultimately the person whom 
we can thank for the existence of this journal. Sören always 
emphasized the importance of Nordic co-operation in Wittgenstein 
research both on an institutional, and more importantly, on a 
personal level. He is sorely missed by friends, colleagues, and former 
students. The Nordic Wittgenstein research community will never 
be the same without him. We are grateful to Sharon Rider for letting 
us publish her obituary for Sören.  

Finally, as always, thanks are due to all those who have 
contributed to the journal, and especially to our hard-working 
reviewers.  
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